
I am in agreement with the e-mail sent to you by Josh Morgan concerning road conditions in Northwest 
London. Sunningdale Road between Hyde Park Road and the roundabout at Wonderland is being used 
as a speedway and left in very dirty and dusty conditions from all the truck traffic. 
Hope something can be done about it.  Taxes are high in this area and we don't feel we are being looked 
after by the city with regard to this problem.  We would like to have the roads in this area kept clean and 
traffic slowed down. 
Thanks for the help. 
Jane and Rick Black 
2100 Denview  Ave. Unit #19 
London Ont. 

 


